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ATTEN: Supervisor Matt LaVere and Ventura County Supervisors

As a concerned resident, I urge Supervisor Matt LaVere and the Ventura County County 
Supervisors to prioritize the needs of our community by opposing the proposed oil wells in 
Lemonwood. The health and well-being of our families must come first, and allowing these 
wells to be built would put us at unnecessary risk. Please take a stand for our community 
and say no to oil drilling in Lemonwood.

Jon Huycke

Bryce Canyon North Neighborhood
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